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Aug11st 29, 1918. 

My dear Osler, 

I am in receipt of your letter of July 22nd and am interested in 
what you state. I agree with you in regard to your comments on the typhoid and hope that it is the last trouble that we shall have. 

I am glad that things are going along as well as they are and hope in 
the oourse of time I may be able to see you and have a personal talk with you. 

With best wishes, I am 
Sincerely yours, 

w. c. Gorgas. 


